
   
 

TRAFFIC SITUATION REPORT FROM APM TERMINALS AS AT 

17/11/2017. 

Dear Customer, 

Traffic was at a standstill for the early part of yesterday, which necessitated us escalating 

the challenges noticed. 

This resulted in a slight respite in the traffic gridlock at about 1 pm. 

In the last 24 hours we were able to service only 285 trucks, with total transactions at 785. 

58% of the total transactions were import deliveries while the rest were export/empties. 

The traffic situation now is a lot better than what we have experienced in the last 3 days. 

We hope it will be sustained by the various security agencies. 

Find photos of the traffic situation below: 

 

 



   

 

 

 



   



   



   

 


